
District 05 of Area 74 Meeting
March 10, 2021
6:45 PM
Zoom Meeting 716-081-9669

Opening
● Prayer

Introductions Etc.
● 5 GSRs present.

Each Month of 2021 a group will sponsor a Talk on a Tradition

● Tradition Three-Northside Group
● Dave Z
● Great talk and great feedback!!
● Next Month- 4th Tradition- Amy Buck-Treasurer

Reports
● Secretary – Shannon S.-

o Read last month’s minute highlights.
o Approved: Last month’s minutes approved without objection.

● Treasurer – Amy B.
o https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qbTh4IP7d6t3Otzl9IuzCGDf7vN3vsK5/view?usp=sharing
o https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oYipIImGaiRqWCJbDlp03RXEE-_O03mr/view?usp=sharing
o https://drive.google.com/file/d/13gqnP5qhGahXaAg4Lcj_50JCeho4xzcm/view?usp=sharing
o Approved: Report approved without objection

● DCM- Shane S report for March 2021

Greetings to District 05, Hello my name is Shane Speckien Alcoholic! I would like to take this opportunity
to say thank you for those that made a trip up to the delegates workshop in three lakes, Wisconsin. What
a day it was! District 05 was represented with 15 in attendance which was awesome!!! We will have
another Carpool Signup sheet to go up to the Area 74 Spring Assembly on April 4th, 2020.

Since our last meeting, I have Attended: District 05 Mini Conference Workshop, CPC Committee Meeting,
Monthly DCM Call, Delegates Workshop, Back to Basics PotLuck, Eau Claire County Jail, Area 74 Area
Committee Meeting, and Met with Jim, the newly elected DCM for District 06. Thank You for allowing me
to be of Love and Service!

Shane Speckien

DCM Report- Approved

Delegates Workshop Discussion

● Please Read Notes from Area 74 Delegates workshop that Shane emailed out to everyone!
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Open Sharing

● Shane S.-
○ Very proud of our district and how we as a district have stepped up during this pandemic and

continued to be of service to the still suffering alcoholic! Many districts have not met at all for the
whole year of the pandemic.

● Shane R.-
○ What is our Prudent Reserve?
○ How did we come up w/that number and does it need to be reevaluated now that we are not

paying rent?
● Megan- treatment committee is still trying to find people to chair meeting at Arbor Place via zoom

Fridays at noon.

Closing

● Responsibility Statement

Next Meeting: April 14, 2021
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